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I vote against this bill on the grounds that it will be a means by which voting 

suppression can be implemented. Mail in voting is a cheaper and safe alternative. 

Oregonians do not always have time to turn in a ballot and by forcing them to go in 

person is a barrier to their right to vote. I sincerely hope that this bill is reconsidered 

as Oregon does not need this piece of legislation. 


